December 23, 2011

To: Members of the Legco Joint Subcommittee to Monitor the Implementation of the West
Kowloon Cultural District Project

Dear Sir/Madam,
Report on the Analysis of Views for the Stage 3 Public Engagement Exercise

The West Kowloon Cultural District Authority (the Authority) today (Dec 23) released a Report
on the Analysis of Views for the Stage 3 Public Engagement Exercise (PE3) and we enclose a
copy of the Report for your perusal.

The Report was prepared by an independent team from the Public Policy Research Institute
(PPRI) of the Hong Kong Polytechnic University, appointed by the Authority for collation and
analysis of views received, as in previous stages of public engagement exercise conducted by the
Authority.

The Report concluded that there was strong support for the overall layout of the proposed
Development Plan exhibited during PE3 and for early implementation of the West Kowloon
Cultural District project. At the same time, the Report also recorded a number of suggestions and
views made by members of the public and stakeholders, which pertain to the design of arts and
cultural facilities, and the future operations and management of the cultural district.

For members’ ease of reference, we also enclose a presentation by PPRI on the salient points of
the report and a note on the Authority’s response to key views made.

Should you need further elaboration or clarification of the Report and the note, please feel free to
contact the undersigned on 2200 0019.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,

Garmen Chan

Executive Director

Communications and Marketing

West Kowloon Cultural District Authority
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